
WEDNESDAY, MAY 3
11:00 AM MADD Hatters
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SUNDAY, MAY 7
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, MAY 8
9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day
6:30 PM Men’s Ministry

TUESDAY, MAY 9
9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting

WEDNESDAY, MAY 10
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SATURDAY, MAY 13
9:00 AM Clothes Closet Open

SUNDAY, MAY 14
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School
11:00 AM Deacons’ Meeting

WEDNESDAY, MAY 17
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live
3:00 PM WMU Leadership Team Meeting

on Free Conference Call

SUNDAY, MAY 21
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, MAY 22
9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day
NOON NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

TUESDAY, MAY 23
9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting
2:45 PM Clothes Closet Open

WEDNESDAY, MAY 24
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SUNDAY, MAY 28
9:00 AM Morning Worship
10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, MAY 29
The church office will be closed
for the Memorial Day Holiday.

WEDNESDAY, MAY 31
NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall
12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

May 2 Brenda P. Gooding
May 4 Christy Freeman
May 9 David Chaplin
May 13 Krista Crowley Sullivan
May 15 Perry Gibson
May 18 Jim Thomas
May 19 Achaia Hunter
May 24 Patrick Forshey
May 30 Robin Holley

Debbie McCoy will celebrate her birthday on May 23. 
Karla said she enjoys receiving cards with a dollar
enclosed in it.  I know she'd be excited to hear from
you!   Her address is 461 Morrow Street, Moncks
Corner SC 29461.  
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Migrant Health Kits
Everyone is invited to prepare Migrant Health
Kits for the Hispanics of our area which help the
Rev. Tony Hancock share the gospel.

Please place the following 6 items in a 2 gallon
Ziploc bag and deliver them to the church library
by Sunday, May 21.

    ! Toothbrush        ! Toothpaste (6 oz.)
    ! Comb        ! Bar of Soap (4.5 oz.)
    ! Wash Cloth        ! Bath Towel

Please leave your group or individual name of
who prepared the bags.

What does fair trade mean? Fair trade businesses offer
an income with dignity and words of eternal hope.  
When you purchase from a fair trade organization, such

as WorldCrafts, your purchase ensures a living wage

and safe working conditions for artisans. WorldCrafts

develops sustainable, fair trade businesses among

impoverished people around the world.  Please pray for

the artisans and persons to purchase their products.

Search WorldCrafts.org.

Stretching to Strengthen
Sunday, May 21, 2023

2 - 3 p.m.

~ Invite a friend ~

All women are invited to a Sunday afternoon event in
the fellowship hall.  Come casual and enjoy some
thoughts on stretching to strengthen physically and
spiritually.  We’ll have some special desserts to help
sweeten your day!

We will be collecting the following items for boys,
ages 10-14, during the month of May:

   •  Yo-Yos
   •  Toy Cars
   •  Marble Sets

Please consider contributing as we share the love of
Jesus to children around the world.

PS: Sheila has found the following on Amazon:
40 Light Up Yo-Yos . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $ 42.00
21 Pull Back Die Cast Race Cars
     (½ price right now). . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 11.00
12 sets of marbles in drawstring bags . . . . . . . . 15.00

She can send you a link to any of these items if you’d
like to place an order, or you can make payment to her
and she can order for you.

Congratulations to Auburn and Annalise Wiles on the

birth of their son, Zander Lee.  Zander was born April

23, 2023.  He weighed 6 pounds, 15 ounces and was 20

inches.  He was welcomed home by his brother,

Maverick.  Emerson and Mary are the very proud

grandparents and looking forward to visiting soon.

Counting Ministry Team for May

Linda O’Quinn

Danny Schaffer

Dear Church Family,

Thank you so much for helping me celebrate my 94th

birthday with gifts, cards, and most of all visits.  God
bless all of you.

Sincerely,
Red Jenness

Attention Graduates!

We would like to honor those of our church family who
will be graduating from high school or college this
Spring.  A list of graduates will be published in the
 Herald.

If you are graduating from high school please email
a graduation photo to sheilafbchampton@hotmail.com
no later than Monday, May 22, for the newsletter. 
Graduate recognition will be Sunday morning, June 4,
at 9:00 a.m.

If you are graduating from college we need your
name, the college you are graduating from, and the
degree you have earned.


